
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

2. CORRESPONDENCE  
 
 2.1 LOCAL GOVERNMENT (USE OF COMMUNITY BOARDS) AMENDMENT BILL 
 
  A letter was received from Murray Smith MP, United Future New Zealand which sought the 

Board’s comments to the Local Government (Use of Community Boards) Amendment Bill.  The 
Board decided to recommend to the Strategy and Finance Committee that the Council support 
the intention of the draft Member’s Bill and urge the Government to amend the legislation. 

 
 2.2 NEW BRIGHTON LITTER AND TRAFFIC CONCERNS 
 
  A letter was received from Wally Wakefield, regarding litter and traffic concerns in New 

Brighton.  The Board decided: 
 
  1. That the letter be forwarded to the Transport and City Streets Manager with a view to a 

possible review of the street and garden cleaning contract for Hawke Street. 
 
  2. That the letter also be referred to the New Brighton Commercial Ratepayers and Retailers 

Association and the owners of the Hawke Street car parks. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


